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Barb’s Bulletin – October 2020 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Early October meant off to Minnesota for a whirlwind weekend in the Fairmont area, 

visiting a high school Thrivent event, two congregations’ Bible studies and a grade 

school chapel service in three days, in a marathon organized by my awesome college 

roommate.  Then up to the cities for a Wednesday night service at a church pastored 

by another dear college friend, and over to Mayer on Saturday for the Great Minnesota 

Get Together (LWML Mn South district convention) where I was offered a table 

(pictured).    

All told, I will have done 14 events in Minnesota in October, and two in November, prior 

to boarding a plane November 4th, for my return to Taiwan.   

I have been profoundly touched by the love, the generosity, the insightful questions 

asked, and the great concern of God’s people shown for this mission among God’s 

Chinese-speaking children. 

I remain deeply grateful for your prayers and financial support.   

Please continue to pray specifically that God will bless my efforts to improve reading 

Chinese, to be more effective in the translation and editing work that I am called to do.  

I am especially thankful for your prayers, and I pray God’s blessings of joy and peace 

on each of you, that He will restore to you a hundredfold the blessings you all are to 

me.   

  

In Christ’s Service,    

Barb Rebentisch  

 

Praise Reports: 

•    For all of the notes, pledges, prayers and contributions that have been offered. 

•    For the enthusiastic welcome among God’s people in congregations around 

southern Minnesota. 

•    For my dear sister-in-law taking me into her home; and for time together with my 

kids, nieces and their families. 

•    For the opportunity to enjoy time with family and friends. 



 

•    For the go-ahead to return to Taiwan, and begin the new work there. 

Prayer Requests: 

•    For safety in travel. 

•    To be a blessing to the hosts and the congregation members I visit in these final 

days of home service. 

•    For continually improving Chinese language skills to be effective in the translation 

and interpretation work that awaits me. 

•    For God to bless all supporters for the blessing they are. 

 

Contact and Support Information: 

  

Permanent Address: 

Barb Rebentisch 

167 Gongyuan St, 5Fl, #1 

East District, Chaiyi City, 

60069 Taiwan 

 

Email: barb.rebentisch@lcms.org 

Cell phone (through 11/3/2020):  

402-641-5058 

 

Gifts in support of my work can be sent to: 

Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod 

PO Box 66861 

St. Louis, MO 63166-6861 

(write “Rebentisch” in the memo line) 

 

Or to: 

 

MISSION CENTRAL  

40718 Highway E-16 

Mapleton, Iowa   51034 

(write “Rebentisch” in the memo line) 

 

Gifts can also be given securely online through the LCMS website at 

https://www.lcms.org/rebentisch  

 

or through Mission Central at https://missioncentral.us/rebentisch/ 
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